The ACS congratulates H.E. Albert Ramdin on his election as OAS Secretary-General

The Association of Caribbean States congratulates H.E. Albert Ramdin on his election as Secretary-
General of the Organization of American States (OAS). His leadership comes at a pivotal moment for
our region, as we navigate complex global challenges and seek to strengthen cooperation across the
Americas.

Acknowledging the OAS's crucial role in advancing the
interconnected pillars of democracy, human rights, security, and development through inclusive
dialogue and cooperation, and recognizing the Greater Caribbean's contribution to sustainable
progress, resilience, and innovation, the ACS is eager to partner with the OAS to strengthen inter-
institutional dialogue, enhance regional partnerships, and achieve a united, and sustainable
hemisphere.

ACS particularly recognizes Minister Ramdin’s outstanding service as Chair of the ACS Ministerial
Council during the 2023-2024 term, demonstrating a clear commitment to regional cooperation.

With his extensive experience in regional and international affairs, H.E. Albert Ramdin is well-
positioned to lead the OAS in advancing its mission across the Americas.

The ACS extends its best wishes for success in this important role!



